
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

                                                                                                      a flu vaccination consent form                       

Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                                                        15th November 2019 

Wow, another week gone.  Thank you for supporting Children in Need by bringing in a Pound for Pudsey, 
every bit counts!  The office are busy counting the donations and we will let you know what we raised next 

week. 

I have been out on training most of the week, but I have been checking in and have heard great reports from 

the week.  Our Remembrance service on Monday was very moving and thought provoking.  A big thank you 
to Major Cox who came in wearing his dress uniform and spoke to the whole school, as well at Rev Kath for 

her input and being a great member of our team.   

Mrs Attwell’s class had a brilliant time at Ryde Fire Station on Tuesday, the trip was part of their hook on 
their Great Fire of London topic.  Before the trip, they built 3D houses in their DT lesson which they took 

with them.  At the fire station, they set up their houses just like Pudding Lane and set fire to them!  The 
firemen then talked to the children about fire safety, and set them all homework to check they had smoke 

alarms in their houses. 

Malta class visited Amazon World yesterday.  Despite it being an extremely cold day, the children had a great 
time and learnt lots about the animals found in Brazil.  Thank you to all staff and volunteers who supported.  

Next week I am starting my ‘platinum tickets’, where I will be spending time with children from each year 
group looking at their books and discussing about their leaning and being a member of the team.  The 
children will have two choices; they can either share their piece of work in Sharing Assembly,  or they can talk 
about a hobby and what they would like to do in the future to REACH FOR THE STARS and a topic that 
involves this.  I look forward to this starting next week, I will even provide the cake for our time together! 

We have now finalised the dates for our Christmas activities, please see the dates on the second page of the 
newsletter.  This year, we are really excited that all children in Early Years, Foundation Stage, Year 1 and Year 

2 will be performing ‘Everyone Loves a Baby!’ on Wednesday 18th December.  As there is a high number of 
children taking part and space is tight, we will be holding two performances in the school  hall, the first at 

1:30pm and the second at 5:30pm.  We can only allocate 2 tickets per child due to the space restrictions.  
Tickets will be available in the next few weeks, we will notify you when they go on sale. 

Have a lovely weekend and please remember my door is always open. 

Mrs Gilbert. 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays: 
 Sienna S 

 Eli  
 George W 

Attendance – 04/11/19 – 08/11/19 
Class Attendance Lates 

Whole school attendance 

 for the week: 96.2% 

against our target of 97%. 

 

Zig Zag 96.5% 1 

Maldives 93.3% 0 

New Zealand 100% 2 

Malta 95.7% 1 
Galapagos 98.5% 0 
Iceland 96.8% 0 
Rekyjavik 89.1% 1 
Hawaii 91.4% 0 

 

Flu vaccinations: For those of who have 

signed YES on your child’s flu vaccination 
form, please be aware you will be 

required to stay with your child for the 
duration of the vaccination.  Remember 

the date of this is Thursday 21st 
November from 3pm onwards. 



 
 

 
  

 
 
 

 

SCHOOL LUNCH 
MENU 

Monday  
18/11/19 

Tuesday  
19/11/19 

Wednesday 
20/11/19  

Thursday  
21/11/19 

Friday  
22/11/19 

Main Hot Dogs Chilli Con Carne Roast Pork Chicken Pie Fish Fingers 

Vegetarian Quorn Hot Dogs Macaroni Cheese Mixed Vegetable 
Loaf 

Vegetable Pie Red Pepper and 
Cheese Frittata 

Served with Potato Wedges 
Sweetcorn 
Coleslaw 

Rice 
Garlic Bread 
Green Beans 

Carrots 

Roast Potatoes 
Cauliflower 

Broccoli 

Mashed Potato 
Peas  

Cauliflower 

Chips 
Baked Beans 

Peas 

Dessert Orange Drizzle 
Cake 

Apple Crumble 
with Custard 

Oaty Cookie Yoghurt and Fruit Carrot and 
Courgette Cake 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
Nov 18th  Year 3 and 4 swimming at Waterside Pool 
 Parent sessions Zig Zag – 2:30 – 5:30pm 

 After school clubs: Girl Football, Christmas Craft, Lego 3-4pm 
Nov 19th  September 2020 starters Open Day – between 9am & 2pm 
 Athletics After School Club 3-4pm 
Nov 20th  Zig Zag Class trip to Ryde Library 
Nov 21st  Flu vaccinations – years R, 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 
Nov 22nd  Group of year 5 children to TJ’s gym 
Nov 29th  Mufti day for Christmas Fayre – donation to be confirmed 
Dec 6th  Mufti day for Christmas Fayre – Chocolate Tombola 
Dec 13th  Mufti day for Christmas Fayre – Cakes 
 Christmas Fayre – 2:00 – 3:30pm 
Dec 18th  Christmas Dinner 

 EYFS & KS1 Perfomance ‘Everyone Loves a Baby’ – 1:30pm and 5:30pm 
Dec 19th  Christmas Activity afternoon for all classes 
Dec 20th  Christmas Carol Service at St Mary’s church – 1:00pm onwards 
Dec 23rd  Development day – school closed to pupils 
Dec 24th – Jan 3rd   Christmas Holidays 
Feb 17th – 21st  February half term 
Apr 6th – 17th   Easter Holidays 
May 8th  Bank Holiday  
May 25th – 29th  May half term 
Jul 22nd  Development day – school closed to pupils 
Jul 23rd Development day – school closed to pupils 

Jul 24th  Development day – school closed to pupils 

 
 
    
 
 

Don’t forget to use easyfundraising next time you shop online!  
 
It’s a really simple way to raise money for The Friends of 
Brading School - Sandown through your everyday online 
shopping with retailers like Amazon, Argos, John Lewis, ASOS, 
Booking.com, eBay, Boden, and M&S and it’s completely free!  
 
Over £27million has already been raised for good causes in the 
UK by easyfundraising shoppers so please help us get our 
share! 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofbrading/ 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofbrading/


 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
  



 
 

 
  

There was a meeting this week to 
discuss the future of the Beechgrove GP 
practices in both Brading and Lake.  As 
there weren’t many families in 
attendance, we have been asked to 

share the following letter with you all. 



 

 


